
HEATHER GARTH PRIMARY ACADEMY 

22 April 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

As I am sure you are aware, SAT’s week is fast approaching.  

On Monday 13 May to Thursday 16 May 2024 inclusive, there will be a breakfast club in the hall for all year 6 pupils, 

prior to the SATs tests commencing, which is free of charge.  There will be toast with a selection of spreads available 

together with drinks to include tea, coffee, hot chocolate and fruit juices.  This will be available from 8.15 am onwards.  

On arrival, your child should enter via the Year 6 classroom door.  

The breakfast club gives the children the opportunity to talk with their peers and relax before the tests begin.  I would 

strongly recommend that your child attends the breakfast club, but if this is not possible, your child will need to arrive 

for school on time.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support, and year 6 for their hard work, this year.   

Well done to you all! 

Kind regards 

M.Bower 
Year 6 Teacher 
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